
July, 2018 

      “Looking Forward” with BAA                     
 

July 9th BAA Meeting: MONDAY 6:30pm at Able Inc. 
 

 November 9-11 Fall Ar t Show, Ramada Grand Dakota Lodge 

Summer Workshop – This Year and Next 
 
There were 19 artists who filled the art class-
room at Dickinson High School in June to 
learn from Michael Dunn.  Michael helped 
every person learn about transparent, translu-
cent and opaque applications of acrylic paint 
and then put those learnings to work in a fi-
nal painting.  It was fun!  Five K-12 art 
teachers will also receive 1 CEU credit from 
the University of North Dakota because of 
their participation in the workshop. Thank 
you Michael. Our thanks also to Tod Winter 
who hosted the group in his classroom, to 
Jan Stromsborg who coordinated the 
munchies and the lunches, and to Linda Renaud, who organized the whole thing! 

 
What about 2019?  Badlands Art members at their June meeting ex-
pressed the hope that Jennifer Stone could return in 2019.  She taught a 
great 4-day workshop in 2016.  Stay tuned!!  Jennifer WILL be coming 
next June – topic and exact dates are yet to be determined.  Tell your 
friends and K-12 art teachers to be sure they are on our email list so they 
receive the flier and registration form. To receive our newsletter each 
month, reply to the sender of this email, or sign up by using the contact 
form on our website, www.badlandsarts.com 

On June 19th, during the monthly meeting, BAA 
hosted a mini-workshop given by Scrimshander 
Carol Priestley. Carol introduced us to the vari-
ous scratchboard mediums and potential scratch-
board tools. We experimented with the different 
tools creating textures on the scratchboard. Carol 
also informed us about using Mastodon ivory as 
one of the mediums for scrimshaw.             
Thank you Carol! 

Scratchboard Mini-Workshop with Carol Priestly 

http://www.badlandsarts.com


Daily Gesture Drawing with Tonia Sell

Info on Choice Financial Opportunity from their Marketing person:  
 
We have raised over $180. through this program so please participate if you can. 
Choice Financial is unveiling three #SupportLocalArt debit card designs in May. They are 
launching the new debit cards in conjunction with a fundraiser for local arts councils that are a 
part of the communities in which we serve. This means that the Badlands Art Association was 
chosen as one of the seven arts councils that we’ll be raising donations for! (More info) 

Prairie Plein Air Artists – 2018 Paint Out/Exhibit Schedule                                                                                      

July 7th Dave & Deb Larson South Bismarck, 3600 England St. Bismarck 

Go to the www.prairiepleinairartists.com website for a complete list of the summer paint 
outs and stay updated for any changes.               

The 28th Annual Minot Spring 2019 Show                           

This Show will include over 250 booths showcasing products hand made 
from across the US. Over 150 exhibitors will fill their booths with arts, and 
crafts all being hand made. (more info) 

BAA  48th Annual Fall Art Show, November 9, 10, 11, 2018 
Grand Dakota Lodge, Ramada Inn, Dickinson, ND 

The BAA fall show is fast approaching. Do you have your new entries 
finished or even started???? 

https://choicefinancialgroup.com/supportlocalart/
http://www.prairiepleinairartists.com
https://www.thebigone.biz/minot-spring.html

